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Dear Customer 

 

A14 Orwell Bridge westbound – speed limit for maintenance 

 

We wrote to you recently about our planned maintenance on the A14 Orwell Bridge 
starting on 4 December 2024. 
 
For safety reasons while we continue to monitor the bridge joints ahead of the 
scheduled works, the speed limit will be reduced to 40mph on the westbound 
carriageway from today, 29 November 2024 until repairs are complete. 
 
All other work will be completed over two nights between 8pm and 6am starting on 4 
December 2024, weather permitting. 

As a reminder, essential maintenance is needed to the westbound bridge joints to 
ensure the bridge remains in a safe and serviceable condition. To carry out the work 
safely, we will close one lane across the bridge, the other will remain open allowing 
drivers to continue crossing the bridge. All lanes will remain open during the day. 

How to find out more 
 
For the latest information, please visit our dedicated webpage 
https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/east/orwell-bridge/ 
 
If you would like more information, please contact us on 0300 123 5000, or by email at  
info@nationalhighways.co.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 
  
Roy Doe 
Project Manager  
Operations East 
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